Coldon Engineering Company Limited

Planning Policy Team

Brentwood Borough Council

Town Hall

Ingrave Road.

Brentwood 30.08.13

Dear Sirs,

[ am writing to register my opposition to the local plan, with regards to the Wates
Way Industrial Estate,

We have been here since 1980 employing, at the moment. 25 local people of which
two apprentices have just joined us.

Although 1 realise that homes must be built for our ever expanding population. but
surely at this present time employment must also be considered.

| have investigated a number of options, should this plan be adopted, but it seems we
would have to move out of the district.

Our high-tech production for satellites. aircraft and defence can be based in any area
but we would lose most of our employees which would be a disaster as they are all
highly skilled people that cannot be replaced. The apprentices are also enrolled to start
their 4 year college course next week.

We also contribute to the local economy as everything we do and require has been
based locally for all our employees needs.(tood, petrol Taxis etc) including courier
services to deliver urgent requirements both to and from the company more or less
every day:

I trust you will take our views into consideration when looking at any planning
application.



